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Calpine power plant 

We live close enough to the "Russell City" (actually Hayward) Calpine Power Plant and 
are HIGHLY OPPOSED to it reopening. The unexplained explosion it had in May, shook 

our house and rattled our windows. We were lucky to be far enough away that no debris 
struck our property. But we are very concerned that next time we may not be so lucky. 
We understand the city is planning to allow 1,000 new houses to be built right next to it. 

If there is another explosion, one death is too many. This last explosion came close, 
throwing debris through the roof of a local homeless shelter. Your common sense 

consideration will be greatly appreciated by our entire neighborhood. Thank You 


